To whom it may concern

| am writing to plead for there to be a total ban of all livestock exports. We can never
ensure the wellbeing of our animals from the moment they leave our shore and in particular
we cannot effectively monitor how our animals are killed. Anything less than

Australian Standards (which includes the stunning of animals) is not acceptable.

| would also like to add that a complete enquiry should be held in regards to the Meat
Industry and in particular the Meat and Livestock Industry. They have known about the
inhuman treatment of our livestock sent to Indonesia and the Middle East for years and
have done nothing to improve conditions. And to make matters worse, they provided the
restrain boxes which Veterinarians say are barbaric and cruel.

Please except nothing but a TOTAL BAN OF ALL LIVESTOCK.

Yours sincerely,

Deanne Ogilvie



